April 6th,1v33,
r.H,.C,Harvey
3526 N.E,22nd Ave,
Portlend,Oregon.

I
Dear Mr Harvey:

| Your letter of April 4th,telling me asbout
your mother's collection,has been received, I regret to
say that beceuse of the depression and becsuse the muse
eum collection more then fille the building,I am not edd=
ing to it.
Thenking you for the offer and I am regretting
that I em not in the market for beautiful things.

Sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner,
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